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King County




Metropolitan King County Council

Growth Management and Natural Resources Committee

Staff Report

	Agenda Item No.:
	4
	
	Name:
	Mike Reed



	Proposed Motions.:
	2007-0612
	
	Date:
	March 4, 2007



	Attending:
	John Holman, appointee to the Boundary Review Board
	
	
	


Subject: A motion confirming the Executive’s appointment of John Holman to the King County Boundary Review Board.

SUMMARY:
The mission of the Boundary Review Board is to guide and control the growth of cities and special districts through the review and approval of annexations, incorporations, mergers, consolidations, or extensions of service beyond corporate boundaries, as mandated by state law.

The King County Boundary Review Board consists of eleven members. Three members are appointed by the Governor, three are appointed by King County Executive (with Council confirmation), three are appointed by the mayors in King County, and two are appointed from nominations submitted by special purpose districts (fire, water, and sewer districts). The Boundary Review Board members may not be associated with other King County jurisdictions at the time they are serving on the Board, but there are frequently former city mayors and district officials serving on the Board. 
Appointee John Holman
John Holman, a resident of Auburn in council district seven, is being appointed to serve a partial term on the Boundary Review Board.  He is a retired police officer, most recently employed as a Captain with the Port of Seattle.  He served as President of the NW Chapter of the FBI National Academy Associates, and chair of the 1999 International Training Conference.  He has a BA in Sociology/Psychology with a Minor in Education from Central Washington State University, and studied at the UW Graduate School of Public Affairs Law Enforcement Executive Institute. If appointed, Mr. Holman’s term would expire January 31, 2011.  

ATTACHMENTS:
1.   Proposed Motion 2007-0612, with attachments

2. Executive transmittal letter, dated October 12, 2007
Pursuant to K.C.C.3.04.110, which allows for confidentiality, the required Financial Disclosure Statements have been distributed to Council members only. 
